
Faculty's Feedback 2023-24 SIES Graduate School of
Technology Nerul, Navi Mumbai.

1. Name of teacher (0 point)

87
Responses

Latest Responses
"Deepali Ganesh Jagtap "

"Dr. Sulochana Sagar Madachane"

"Masooda Modak "

Update

9 respondents (11%) answered Dr for this question.

2. Department (0 point)

87 Responses 06:38 Average time to complete Active Status

Dr PATIL
Prof

S

Shubhangi

Sanjay

Seema

Pallavi
Chavan

Gaikwad

Pratibha Santosh PatilP Patil

PRAKASH PATIL Asmita S Deshmukh

Shubhangi Deshm

Nita Patil
Sujit Patil

Sandesh Joshi

Swati S Rane

Computer Engineering  16

Electronics and Telecommunicat… 11

Electronics and Computer Science 7

Information Technology 8

Mechanical Engineering  12

Printing and Packaging Technol… 3

Artificial Intelligence and Data S… 6

Artificial Intelligence and Machi… 4

IOT and Cyber security  5

Humanities and Applied Sciences 15
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Stamp

Swati
Stamp



3. Feedback for Academic year (0 point)

4. Library (0 point)

5. Computer Lab facility (0 point)

2023-24 87

Strongly agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly disagree

Library Staff is Co-operative.

Latest books are available in the library.

Sufficient number of copies of books are available
in the library.

Online access to Journals and Magazines available.

100% 0% 100%

Strongly agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly disagree

The institute has well equipped laboratories.

The condition and the quality of Hardware
(Desktops, Printers etc.) is satisfactory.

Required software are installed and working
properly.

Photocopy/Printing facility is available in campus.

Institute has well equipped classroom with
projector facility.

100% 0% 100%
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6. Canteen and Internet facility (0 point)

7. Administration & Accounts service (0 point)

Strongly agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly disagree

Institute has adequate Canteen facility.

Quality of the food served is good.

Refreshment facility is provided.

Wifi and internet facility is available in college
and operational .

100% 0% 100%

Strongly agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly disagree

The staff and services are prompt.

Grievances are redressed on time.

First aid facility is available in the institute

Counselor help is available in the institute.

The institute provides a safe and caring
environment.

Institute has banking facility in the campus.

Mediclaim is provided by the institute.

100% 0% 100%
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8. Curriculum Feedback (0 point)

9. Any suggestion (0 point)

87
Responses

Latest Responses
"NA"

"NA"

"No"

Update

11 respondents (13%) answered Nil for this question.

Excellent Very Good Good Average Poor

Sufficiency of syllabus content to bridge the gap
between academia and industry

Electives offered to cater the technological
advancement

Design of courses in terms of extra learning and
self learning

Curriculum rating w.r.t. the current professional
standards 

Usefulness of curriculum for personality
development

100% 0% 100%

Nil students
Canteen

Internet speed

curriculum

students and faculty

faculty and students

Canteen hygiene

Canteen and 3Rd

environment for students

Speed of internet
improvement in canteen

Canteen service

Seperate washro

proper hygieneresearch aspects

seting arrangment

Chalk and duster Kindly update

Science d
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Students' Feedback 2023-24 SIES Graduate School of
Technology Nerul, Navi Mumbai.

1. Name (0 point)

716
Responses

Latest Responses
"Dhaval Panchal"

"Rohan Prakasan"

"Shirajuddin rawatter "

Update

21 respondents (3%) answered Patil for this question.

2. Complete Roll No. (E.g. 120A2001) (0 point)

716
Responses

Latest Responses
"122A3013"

"122A3041"

"122A3050 "

Update

1 respondents (0%) answered 120A3062 for this question.

716 Responses 05:33 Average time to complete Active Status

PatilSahil
Yash Aditya

AtharvaShaikh
Vedant

DESHMUKH

ShettyYadav
singh Jadhav

Omkar

Sanjay

NairPawar
Shinde

Rajesh

Aditi Patil Gaurav Patil

120A3062 120A3007
122AX029122AX012

121AX048

121A3051

12AX050

122AX049

122a3035

122AX043
122A2036

122A2029
222A2063

122A2043

120A7015 22A2068 122A1017

120A1030
121A1039122A1073
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3. Course (0 point)

4. Year (0 point)

5. Feedback for Academic Year (0 point)

Computer Engineering  85

Electronics and Telecommunicat… 138

Electronics and Computer Science 84

Information Technology 104

Mechanical Engineering  41

Printing and Packaging Technol… 5

Artificial Intelligence and Data S… 76

Artificial Intelligence and Machi… 73

IOT and Cyber security  110

FE 1

SE 280

TE 306

BE 129

2023-24 716
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6. Library Feedback (0 point)

7. Computer Lab facility (0 point)

8. Canteen and Internet facility (0 point)

Strongly agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly disagree

Library Staff Co-operative.

Latest books are available in the library.

Sufficient number of copies of books are available
in the library.

Online access to Journals and Magazines available.

100% 0% 100%

Strongly agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly disagree

The institute has well equipped laboratories.

The condition and the quality of Hardware
(Desktops, Printers etc.) is satisfactory.

Required software are installed and working
properly.

100% 0% 100%

Strongly agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly disagree

Photocopy/Printing facility is available in campus.

Institute has well equipped classroom with
projector facility.

Institute has adequate Canteen facility.

Quality of the food served is good.

Sufficient internet services are available around
the institute campus.

Wifi facility is available in college and operational .

100% 0% 100%
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9. Administration Account Service (0 point)

10. Curriculum Feedback (0 point)

Strongly agree Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly disagree

The staff and services are prompt.

Grievances are redressed on time.

First aid facility is available in the institute

Counselor help is available in the institute.

The institute provides a safe and caring
environment.

Institute has banking facility in the campus.

100% 0% 100%

Excellent Very Good Good Average Poor

Depth of the syllabus content w.r.t. competencies
expected by industry

Self and extra learning through curriculum

Flexibility offered in choosing electives 

Composition of courses in terms of basic sciences,
engineering sciences, humanities, core, elective,…

Usefulness of curriculum for personality
development

100% 0% 100%
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11. Feedback related to initiatives by the institute for industry interaction (0 point)

12. Any suggestion for improvement (0 point)

240
Responses

Latest Responses
"-"

"No pc availiable for learning new concept leaving the lab 6 there are n…

Update

26 respondents (11%) answered students for this question.

Regularly Often Sometimes Rarely Not provided

Industry Expert sessions organized by the institute

Internships provided by the institute

Support by the institute to do external  internship

Industry projects

100% 0% 100%

students college
canteen

lab

campus

internship

wifi

WORKING

students who aren't

canteen food

canteen area
internet facilities

College should be for students

parking for students

Better Labs

colleges that are on SIES

lab PCs
available and l

lab equipmen

kindly improve
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13. Signature (Name) (0 point)

716
Responses

Latest Responses
"Dhaval"

"Rohan"

"Siraj"

Update

13 respondents (2%) answered Sahil for this question.

SahilAdityaatharva
Patil Yash

VedantOmkar

AditiShinde

ShettyKADAM

Sunil

Aditya Patil

Sahil shinde

RUSHIKESH PATIL

Aniket Patil

Nishant patilSoham Patil

Chinmayee 

Adinath P
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Alumni Feedback 2023-24 SIES Graduate School of
Technology Nerul, Navi Mumbai.

1. Name (0 point)

99
Responses

Latest Responses
"VIGHNESH SHIVKUMAR "

"Shveta suryawanshi "

"Narshinh poul"

7 respondents (7%) answered Abhishek for this question.

2. Branch (0 point)

99 Responses 04:23 Average time to complete Active Status

Abhishek IyerGanesh
NadarSingh

Kapoor

Shruti Iyer

Virendra
Darshan

Hrishikesh

Aditya

Abhishek Shinde

Abhishek Arware
Abhishek Avadh

Pushpa Iyer

Suraj Iyer

Shobhana Iyer

Nadar Visva

Karan Kapoor

Rahul Ga

EXTC 13

IT 37

CE 39

MECH 7

PPT 3
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3. Graduation Year (Batch) (0 point)

99
Responses

Latest Responses
"2023"

"2009"

"2015"

35 respondents (35%) answered 2023 for this question.

4. Contact No.  (0 point)

99
Responses

Latest Responses
"8355988281"

"9870122498"

"8600849428"

1 respondents (1%) answered 9146070354 for this question.

5. Email id (personal) (0 point)

99
Responses

Latest Responses
"www.vighnesh321@gmail.com "

"sshveta8@gmail.com"

"ajuu92@gmail.com"

20232022
2021

2019

2015
202

201
2018

EXTC

9146070354
9664036477
97021092789702249733

8097158416
9324166959

9324604818 8104741566

8652259158 99201777607715991759
7045472298

9869358965

9029911886 7506268436

7843017204

9326422105

7021391

77388958999149962
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6. Enter your linked-in contact (0 point)

99
Responses

Latest Responses
"8355988281"

"Shveta suryawanshi "

"Na"

1 respondents (1%) answered Abhishek Shinde for this question.

7. Present Organization  (0 point)

99
Responses

Latest Responses
"Nil"

"CnF"

"Cyabge "

17 respondents (17%) answered JIO for this question.

Abhishek Shinde
ANUJ SHINDEAbhishek Arware

Pushpa iyer Nipun Manghi Vinayak Kanjiker
Abhilash NayakSingh LTIMindtree

Darshan Patel

Hrishikesh VichoreMithil-poojaryAaqib Farooq

Shridhar Ravi Vaishnavi Mukku

Sumana Hati

Pehlaj GacheriaShveta suryawanshi

ansari-network
network-security

Prashant

JIO LtdReliance Jio Ingram Micro

Platforms University

Jio Platform Morgan Stanley

Life insurance

Pvt

ICICIRIL JIO

Infosys Ltd
Pvt Limited

Global ServicesMahindra Group

insurance company

Trunexa Infoways Ditto by Finshots

Publicis Gro
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8. Designation (0 point)

99
Responses

Latest Responses
"Nil"

"Senior technical analyst "

"Analyst "

6 respondents (6%) answered Software developer for this question.

9. Feedback for Academic Year (0 point)

Software developer
Software EngineerSystem Engineer

Sr
engineer trainee Assistant Manager

Graduate engineer
Senior AssociateAssociate Software

Senior Manager SDE-II

Trainee engin

Data Engineer
Design Engin

Security Engineer

Infrastructure Engineer

dynamics Engineer

Engineer - Network

ML Engineer

AI Engineer

2023-24 99
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10. Ambience/Infrastructure Feedback (0 point)

11. Curriculum Feedback (0 point)

Excellent Very Good Good Average Poor

The institute has well equipped laboratories.

Institute has well equipped classroom with
projector facility.

Institute has adequate Canteen facility.

Hospitality

Institute communication through Mails/Calls/SMS
to alumni

The staff and services are prompt.

The institute provides a safe and caring
environment.

Overall Campus of the institute

100% 0% 100%

Excellent Very Good Good Average Poor

Sufficiency of syllabus content to bridge the gap
between academia and industry

Electives offered to cater the technological
advancement

Design of courses in terms of extra learning and
self learning

Curriculum rating w.r.t. the current professional
standards 

Usefulness of curriculum for personality
development

100% 0% 100%
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12. I consent for the institute to communicate with me using the above contacts including
social media (Facebook/LinkedIn/Instagram/any other)

(0 point)

13. Areas where you would like to contribute to the institute (0 point)

14. Any suggestion for improvement (0 point)

99
Responses

Latest Responses
"Nil"

"No"

"Na"

8 respondents (8%) answered None for this question.

Yes 86

No 13

Project Funding 11

Students pacements 34

Knowldge Partnering 63

ISR activities 15

Guest lecture 32

None placementStudents
focuspractical

year projects

Alumni portal

companies institute
final

industry
improvement

offers during placement

placement offers

Placements should be improved
placement and 

Placement spel

project managers

practical knowledge

SIES GST
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15. Signature (Name) (0 point)

99
Responses

Latest Responses
"Vighnesh "

"Shveta"

"Narshinh "

7 respondents (7%) answered Abhishek for this question.

Abhishek IyerGanesh
ShrutiAbhishek Singh

Hrishikesh

Kapoor

Chavan Abhishek Shinde

Shruti Iyer

Abhishek Avadhani

Pushpa Iyer

Saravanan Iyer

Suraj Iyer

Shobhana 

Rahul Ganesh

Riya Singh

Prashant SinghAditya Parthasarathy

Darshan Poojary
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Parents Feedback 2023-24 SIES Graduate School of
Technology Nerul, Navi Mumbai.

1. Name of Parent (0 point)

225
Responses

Latest Responses
"Sandeep Nakhate"

"Megha Sawant "

"Jitendra pandit "

10 respondents (4%) answered Patil for this question.

2. Name of your ward (0 point)

225
Responses

Latest Responses
"Varada Nakhate"

"Atharva Sawant "

"Prajwal pandit "

10 respondents (4%) answered Patil for this question.

225 Responses 04:55 Average time to complete Active Status

Patil KumarShetty
Santosh

PillaiSingh Anil
Sanjay

Deshmukh
Arun

SUNIL KUMAR

Kishor Hole

Vikrant Ranade

Yashwant Patil

Jyoti Patil

Arvind Patil

Navneet Patil

Narendra Patil

Harsha patil

Sudhir Ku

Patil AtharvaVedant
Sahil

Shetty

Aditya
Sai

PillaiKumar

R Shetty
RAJENDRA SHETE

CSE IoT
Tejas Hole

Aditya Patil

Arun Patil

Samruddhi patil

Arvind P

Bharat patil

Gaurav Patil
Chinmayee Pat
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3. Department of your ward (0 point)

4. Ambience/Infrastructure Feedback (0 point)

EXTC 47

IT 14

CE 30

MECH 18

PPT 1

ECS 12

CSE(IOT) 39

AIML 27

AIDS 37

Strongly agree Agree  Neutral Disagree  Strongly disagree

Institute has well equipped classroom with
projector facility.

Institute has adequate Canteen facility.

Photocopy/Printing facility is available in campus.

Wifi facility is available in college and operational .

The staff and services are prompt.

Grievances are redressed on time.

First aid facility is available in the institute

Counselor help is available in the institute.

The institute provides a safe and caring
environment.

Interaction with the institute through PTM

Facilities provided by Institute for co-and extra-
curricular activities

Internship opportunities provided by the institute

100% 0% 100%
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5. Curriculum Feedback (0 point)

6. Any Suggestions (0 point)

223
Responses

Latest Responses
"keep up the good work "

"no"

"Safe and caring environment is required, improvement in cleanliness es…

Update

20 respondents (9%) answered students for this question.

Strongly Agree Agree Neutral  Disagree Strongly disagree

Depth of the syllabus content w.r.t. competencies
expected by industry

Self and extra learning through curriculum

Flexibility offered in choosing electives 

Composition of courses in terms of basic sciences,
engineering sciences, humanities, core, elective,…

Usefulness of curriculum for personality
development

100% 0% 100%

students best
facilities

No suggestions
needs

Industry
opportunity to students

placement

arranged good Facility

Canteen Facility

facilities in college

internship for the students

visit for all stude
student's projects

students of SIESstudent's work

services for students

parking for students

students to keep things
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Employer Feedback Analysis (2023-24): 

A form is designed to get feedback from our employers about our students and institute infrastructure. 

Also the willingness of the company to participate in internships, projects, expert talks, joint research, 

faculty training and industrial visit is also taken. The form included questions about  

1. Students’ quality 

2. Institute infrastructure and facilities  

3. Willingness of company participation 

Feedback Analysis: 

Feedback from employers is analyzed to create a quality profile for the year in relation to the institution 

vision and goals. The response of this feedback form consists of the five options as excellent, very 

good, good, average, and poor. Employers are happy to get associated with our institute. 

Ambience/Infrastructure  

Feedback 

Infrastructure 

facility 

 

Support of 

volunteers 

Computer 

network and 

internet facility 

Hospitality 

Overall institute 

Ambience 

Feedback about student Technical skills 

 

Communication 

skills 

Ability to work in 

a team 

General attitude 

Overall quality of 

students 

Curriculum 

Feedback 

 

Sufficiency of 

syllabus content 

to bridge the gap 

between academia 

and industry 

Electives offered 

to cater the 

technological 

advancement 

22%

43%

21%

14%

0%

Infrastructure and facilities 

Excellent Very Good Good Average Poor

7%

36%

36%

14% 7%

Student's feedback

Excellent Very Good Good Average Poor



Design of courses 

in terms of extra 

learning and self-

learning 

 

Curriculum rating 

w.r.t. the current 

professional 

standards  

Usefulness of 

curriculum for 

personality 

development 

 

 

14%

29%57%

0% 0%

Curriculum  feedback

Excellent Very Good Good Average Poor


